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This month’s Circuit sponsored by: 

President’s Message 
Hello. 
I hope everyone had a an enjoyable summer.  Among the activities was 
the Boxborough Hamfest, where FARA was well represented.  Inciden-
tally, they are now on an annual schedule, so pencil in 26-28 August, 2016.  
FARA also supported the Friends of Upton State Forest at their CCC 
80th Anniversary Celebration; we made numerous contacts with special 
1x1 stations for the Kansas QSO Party and others.  A few non-hams 
stopped by to ask about the setup. 
This month's speaker will be Paul Kenyon, K1LLR, who will be discussing 
the Maritime Mobile Service Network.  The meeting will be in the Fram-
ingham Police Department Training Room at 7:30 this coming Thursday 
(3 September).  I hope to see you there.  Upcoming speakers will include 
Fred Kemmerer, AB1OC, "Building and Operating a Mobile HF Sta-
tion" (Oct) and Adrian Zeffert, AB2IX, “From Spark Gap to Ardu-
ino” (Nov). 
As I mentioned in my closing remarks from last season, FARA functions 
due to the involvement of our members.  Whether its monthly meetings, 
operating the club station during contests, supporting public events, or 
helping out with our Flea Market, these activities are not possible without 
the support and participation of our members.  We will be having a board 
meeting in the near future to discuss and plan our activities for the coming 
year(s).  Please consider attending. 

Sept 3 
Paul Kenyon, K1llR will be discussing 
the Maritime Mobile Service Network. 
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Club Information 2015 

 
President Paul King N1VAM  president@fara.org 
Vice President Steve Hewlett KB1NIV  vp@fara.org 
Clerk Victor Anderson K1VEA 508-877-8299 secretary@fara.org 
Treasurer Arnold Barnes KB1RIA 978-443-4110 treasurer@fara.org 
Director    director@fara.org 
Director of Training Ed Weiss W1NXC 508-881-2301  EdAWeiss@cs.com      
Director of Testing Jim Weckback W1EQW 508-435-6487 testing@fara.org  
Publicity Coordinator Joe Weisse W1HAI 508-654-9999 franjoe@verizon.net 
Emergency Coordinator Alex Sayegh KB1JYD 508-509-0328 
Activities Director Gordy Bello K1GB 781-891-5572 k1gb@arrl.net 
Scholarship Comm. Ch. Dick Cosma AA1VI 508-877-8241 scholarships@fara.org 
Newsletter Editor Robert Hess N1UVA 860-227-9188 circuit@fara.org 
Webmaster Eric Taylor KB1PJN 508-653-7778 webmaster@fara.org 
 
Meeting: Club meetings are normally held on the 1st Thursday of each month at 7:30PM in the Framingham Police 

Station 
 
 
Club Nets: FARA Net:  Sunday, 7:30PM, 147.75/147.15 - social/chat, ARES preparedness 
 
  
Club Station: W1FY, the club station and shack,  is open Saturday mornings from 9:00-12:00.  Call the club number, 508-

879-8097 to confirm. 
 
 
Club Web Site: http://www.fara.org 
 
Mail Address: PO Box 3005 
 Framingham, MA 01705 

Submitting Material to the Circuit 
 
Material may be submitted for publication by send-
ing it directly to the editor.  This can be done by 
US Mail, or via the Internet (preferred).  The dead-
line for each issue is the Wednesday, one week 
before the monthly meeting. 
 

by mail 
Robert Hess, N1UVA 
178 Mountain View Ave 
Bristol, CT 
06010 
 

by internet 
circuit@fara.org 

FARA @ Upton State Forest 
Photo by Sumner, W1VIV 

FARA was invited to help celebrate the 100th Anniversary of Upton State Forest on Au-
gust 29, 2015.  

In the photo are: Paul, N1VAM; Jim, WN1A; Nels, K1UR 

On the right is K1UR's antique British Land Rover from 1963, loaded with radios and 
antennas. 


